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ATTENTION: Olufemi Olayemi Odunmosu T WAVRE, SinECToR T

The Managing Director, OGUN-0OSH L IVER BAS"I_F"
Ogun/Oshun River Basin Development Authority, DEVELOP A AUTHORITY
Abeokuta, PMB 2115 LLABATA RO
Ogun State. Okl

Dear Sir,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (F OI) REQUEST ON THE CONSTRUCTION OF FLOOD
AND EROSION WORK AT HARMONY, FUNAAB AREA, ABEOKUTA

Rockeity 101. 9 FM is the first independent radio station in Ogun State which since its establishment in
2007 has promoted citizens’ participation in governance and provide voice for the people.

In collaboration with BudgIT, a Nigerian civic tech organization that applies technology for citizens
engagement with institutional improvement to facilitate societal change, Rockeity 101.9 F.M is tracking
some of the federal government projects in Ogun State. Aligning with Freedom of Information Act

(FOIA) of 2011 and keeping with the transparency and accountability, weare requesting for the following
information:

1. Documents showing list of companies involved in bidding for the flood and erosion control work
at Harmony area, FUNAAB in Odeda Local Government Area.

2. Documents showing the criteria used for selecting successful company and eligibility for the
contract.

3. Documents showing the budgeted amount for the project and the amount so far paid to the
contractor awarded the project.

4. Documents showing assessment of completion of the project or rate of completion before
payment was made to the contractor.

We are willing to pay for any fees, which are incurred as a result of complying with this request, but I
remind you of the provision of Section 8 of the Act, which clearly states that fees “...shall be [imited to
standard charges for document duplication and fees transcription where necessary.”

We trust that your prompt adherence to the Act requirements, in furnishing the requested information will
enhance your standing in this year’s FOI C ompliance and Transparency Assessment.

We would appreciate if the information is made to us promptly but in any event, not later than 7 days
from the date of receipt of this application, as required by the Freedom of Information Act 201 1.




Should you require any clarification regarding this application, do not hesitate to contact us at
07033773993 or via e-mail at folarinjamiu/@email.com or tokunbo.oloruntola@rockeityfmradio.com.

You can also send responses to Radio House, Rockeity Avenue, Asero Estate, Asero, Abeokuta, Ogun
State.

ST e,

‘ 1iu Folarin
%g@@ BaddlT GovSpendMedia Fellow

L Ay
A




